
Cabinet Meeting 3/22/2019 

Attending:  Tim, Bill, Dottie, Sue, Mike, Barry, Edward, Beth, Leah 

 

President Crowley—Materials are being handed out at the President Council meetings (from every campus to 

every campus) and President Crowley will share it with us.  Enrollment information from all campuses was handed 

out along with non-credit activity including Maine Quality Centers.  System may try to combine those numbers so 

that it shows the growth in the total activity mostly non-credit.  Strategic planning final docs from campuses were 

distributed. 

 We submitted Bring College to ME Grant application  –Community Paramedicine Downeast.  Similar to 

what NM is doing with the Nursing program in Washington County. Probably won’t be funded because it’s 

all online and we would need permission from the accrediting group.  Nursing from NM won’t continue in 

Washington County as of this academic year, but WCCC is now asking for a similarly-delivered Paramedic 

Program for them.  This looks positive so we will modify the application by April 3.  It’s possible we could 

deliver the Paramedine program to Bangor as well, but not sure yet. 

 June Community College System Conference in Bangor—they are looking for proposals to present.  Johna 

Lovely might want to present at this conference regarding ATD.  President Crowley will attend and others 

are invited to go. 

 President Daigler will be here on April 25.  Breakfast with Foundation and General Advisory, then tour 

campus, lunch with employees.  Wants to talk with people/answer questions.  Same day as EMBARK and 

Water Treatment.  Daigler will attend graduation. Dan Belyea is being utilized at the legislature to connect 

and represent System.  We need to separate NMCC from the PLC and Dan Belyea can take over.   

 One more conversation is scheduled with President Rice regarding the time-of-graduation faux pas.   

 Student navigator discussion will lead to funding.  System will put up money to keep it going and will no 

longer be supported by private grant money. 

 LPN program begins next Thursday and President Crowley would like publicity on this on the first day of 

class.  Everything is in place…14 students are confirmed. 

 Each manager of the campuses make a report about what has been accomplished.  President Daigler is 

extending the length of the Trustee Board meetings to make sure to have meaningful discussion during 

the public portion of the meetings.   

Barry—Courtney has gone through the phone system and some people don’t have a voicemail welcome message.  

Barry will share the list of those folks so that recordings will be completed and the dial-by-name directory will 

work.   

Mike—Union representative was on campus yesterday without advising President Crowley or supervisor in the 

area, and did interviews with maintenance staff.  President Crowley will talk to Tammy about the correct 

procedures. 

Dottie mentioned faculty management committee hasn’t met yet this year. 

Edward--April 8 NM is invited to have a representative at the Plumbing Board in Augusta. Ed will go to Eggs and 

Issues at Sorpreso to listen to presentation by Paul Towle, AP, regarding workforce development to make sure we 

are represented fairly. 

Bill—Workforce Investment Board—we don’t seem to be on the list of information being distributed.  Who at this 

college is being contacted?  We need to sign agreements with all three providers in Maine and there is a financial 

commitment from the institution.  President Crowley, Leah and Bill will follow up. 

President Crowley will not be on campus next Thursday and Friday (3/28-29) and the following week. 


